
 

BBPS/KGN/CIR-41/2024-25     20th MARCH 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we approach the conclusion of this academic session, please take note of the 
following important updates: 
 

 School Picnic 
Students of Classes VI to X attending the picnic must report to school by 7:30 AM on 
21st March 2025. We look forward to a day filled with fun, learning, and memorable 
experiences! 
 

 Result Distribution 
The results for Classes VI to IX will be distributed on 27th March 2025, between 9:00 - 
11:00 AM. Parents are requested to visit the school during this time to collect the report 
cards and discuss their child's progress. 
 

 Session Break 
The session break for Classes VI to IX will be from 22nd March to 1st April 2025. We 
encourage students to utilize this time for relaxation and self-enrichment. 
 

 Commencement of New Session (2025-26) 
The new academic session will begin on Wednesday, 2nd April 2025. We eagerly await 
the return of our students for another exciting year of learning and growth! 
 
Your cooperation and support are always valued. Wishing all students, a refreshing 
break and a wonderful new beginning! 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 

DR. NEERU TALWAR 

PRINCIPAL 
 


